
Staffordshire FA are hosting a female
only referee course in Stafford in 

FEMALE ONLY REFEREE
COURSE

Wednesday 13th July 2016 – 6.30pm till 9.30pm
(Stafford College)

Saturday 16th July 2016 – 9am till 5pm
(Stafford Town FC)

Wednesday 20th July 2016 – 6.30pm till 8.30pm
(Stafford Town FC)

Saturday 23rd July 2016 – 9am till 5pm
(Stafford Town FC)

Wednesday 27th July 2016 – 6.30pm till 9.30pm
(Stafford)

order to provide females in the county with the
opportunity to start refereeing at a discounted
cost.

The course will take place on the following dates:

At £75 the course will provide females with the opportunity to
participate in practical sessions and gain the knowledge and
confidence to start their refereeing career.

Please note: Candidates must be aged 14 or over.

For further information please contact Referee Development
Officer, Matthew Jones on any of the following:

(E): matthew.jones@staffordshirefa.com
(T): 01785 256994
(M): 07969 295102


